
From:
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: EASTERN CREEK ENERGY FROM WASTE FACILITY SSD 6236
Date: Thursday, 26 April 2018 4:06:36 PM

I am writing to voice my objection to the proposal to have the Energy Waste Facility built at Eastern Creek,
 having serious concerns regarding the impact on the health of my immediate family and the community at large
 if the proposal was to go ahead.

I am unable to attend the meeting scheduled for 14 May 2018 at Rooty Hill RSL due to work commitments,
 however would like my opposition to this proposal taken into consideration.

Yours sincerely

Trish Squillari




